From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Court rule proposed by WDA
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 11:34:28 AM

From: David Kirshenbaum [mailto:dkirsh@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 11:17 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Court rule proposed by WDA

Greetings:

I am writing to state my support for the proposed rule limiting the amount of court
appearances that should be required of defendants.

Sincerely,

David Kirshenbaum

mail.mobile.aol.com
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